
Qwest Corporation 
512 12th Avenue, Suite 400 
Olympia, Washington  98501 
Phone:  360-754-3241 
email: hdean@qwest.com 
 
 
Holly Dean 
Manager – Regulatory 
Policy and Law 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 28, 2003 
 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 

Attention:  Kristen Russell 
Re:  Advice No. 3409T Replacement No. 1 – Docket UT-031116 
 - Do Not Redocket 
 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
This replacement revises the monthly rate for local exchange service provided to low-income 
participants in the Washington Telephone Assistance Program (WTAP) from $9.00 to $8.00 as 
authorized by the Commission in Docket No. UT-031033. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 754-3241. 
 
Sincerely, 
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